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Mass Intentions for 18th - 26th September 2021 
Please inform Fr John or Fr Simon if you wish to add any names,


or if any names have been omitted by mistake. 

Saturday 18th September 5.45pm Jane Pugh (100th birthday 
remembrance),

The Dempster Family (SI)

Sunday 19th September

(25th Sunday)

8.30am Claudia Forden (LD), Billy Murphy (LD)
10.30am Deacon Peter Callaghan (A),


Denise Keegan & Family (SI)
Monday 20th September 9.10am Peter Doran (Birthday remembrance),


Bridie Connolly (LD), John Morgan (LD)
Tuesday 21st September 7.30pm Dorothy Heptonstall (A),


Desmond & Brian McElroy (A)
Thursday 23rd September 12.30pm Requiem Mass: Duncan Mullen
Friday 24th September 7.15am Kate Daley (98th Birthday),


Helen Jackson (Birthday remembrance)
9.10am Kathleen Rowlands (LD),


Teresa Hayes (LD),

Dennis Sanderson (LD)

Saturday 25th September 5.45pm Mary Mulholland (A), (SI), In Thanksgiving
Sunday 26th September

(26th Sunday)

8.30am Maureen Allen (R), Chris Seddon (A)
10.30am John & Florence Callaghan (A),


Bill Roach (A), Michael Baden (LD)
(A) Anniversary. (B) Birthday. (LD) Lately Dead. (PI) Private Intention.  (R) Recovery. (S) Sick (SI) Special Intention

LATELY DEAD:  Fr Brendan Rice, Michael Baden, Jim Gillies,

John Morgan, Beryl Alty, Joe Kelly, Dennis Sanderson, Duncan Mullen,

Kathleen Richards, Teresa Hayes, Brian Jones, Jim Sankston, Claudia Forden, 
Billy Murphy, Bridie Connolly, Derek Bold, Stan Jarvis, Ann White, Paul Keegan, 
Pat Connolly, Nan Colfer, Nora Higgins, Barry Willgoss, Tony Sweeney, Susie Bell, 
Anne Faulkner, Mary Jane Goulding, George McVeigh, Tony Sweeney, 

John Clarkson, Ann McCarthy, Anne Davies, John Latham, Tony Devine,

Martin Culkin, Marlene Matthews, Vernon New, Deborah Mercer, Tom Clark, 
Liam Samuels, Maureen Fletcher, Kenneth McKee, Joan Donaldson,

Margaret Woods, Lindsey Sadler, Cheryl Russell, Pat Connolly, Kathleen Jones,

Frank & Joan Boyce, Ann Feather, Elsie McGill, Jean Clinton, Tracey Donaghy, 
David John Bryan, Jim Melia.

ANNIVERSARIES:  Deacon Peter Callaghan, Dorothy Heptonstall,

John Sankey, Desmond & Brian McElroy, Mary Mulholland, Chris Seddon,

John Callaghan, Bill Roach, Peter Evans, Hugh Sankey, Annie Connolly,

Dermot Casey, Vincent Morley, Andrew Allan, Bill Tickle, Jacob Billington,

Ada & Joseph Brown, Marie Smith, Jimmy Gallagher, Janet Jones, Ann Weston,

Fr John Adamson SMM, James Breslin, John Gratton, David Cochrane,

Michael Waring, Paul Breen, Pauline Halcroft, Irene Murphy, John Byrne,

John & Allen Day, May McInerney, Anne Weston, Peter Morris.

SICK:  Margaret Cipriani, John McKeown, Liz Evans, Paul Hannon,

Mary Connell, Eileen Carron, Tom Dowd, George Seddon, Anne Maguire,

Shaun McNabb, Liz Orford, Albert Faulkner, John & Margaret White,

Paul Weston, Maureen Smith, Vincent Feeney, Michael Callaghan, Derek Billing,

Joan Loveridge, Martin Fraser, Aileen Roome, Mgr Richard Atherton,

Fr Bernard Jackson, Sister Marie (Seafield), Fr Dunstan Harrington.
Some names may be taken off the lists.  If you wish to reinstate any names, please tell Fr John.
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SEASON OF CREATION:  Material for prayer and reflection on 
the theme of The Season of Creation (1st September–4th October) 
is available at the exit doors in church.

PRAYERS PLEASE:  Please keep in your prayers those who have 
died recently: Fr Brendan Rice, Beryl Alty, John Morgan, Duncan 
Mullen, Jim Gillies, Michael Baden, Dennis Sanderson, Deacon James 
Armstrong and Brenda Davenport.  Details will be announced and 
will be found in the newsletter this week and next. 

FATHER SIMON:  He plans to travel to Lima, Peru at the end of 
September.  He will be greatly missed.  We offer our prayers and 
support to him as he prepares to return to the parish there.

SAFEGUARDING:  All members of ANY parish group must 
have an up to date DBS document before resuming any services for 
the parish.  Our parish Safeguarding coordinators are there to help. 

RESTRICTIONS IN CHURCH:  The guidance regarding 
numbers in church for Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals is the same 
as that of Sundays for Mass, a maximum of 100 people.  Every 
opportunity should be taken to stay safe and keep others safe.  Use 
hand gel and wear a face covering.

LITTLE CHURCH:  If all goes well we will begin the Little 
Church again on the 4th Sunday in October.  The next Children’s 
Mass, with children reading at the Mass, will be next Sunday.

ALTAR SERVERS:  We hope to bring back our Servers in 
October and introduce new ones at Christmas.

WEDDINGS:  We ask God’s blessing on those who are to be 
married here in the coming weeks:


25th September:	 	 Bridget Melia & Anthony Lloyd

25th September:	 	 Jack Duggan & Ashleigh Lomax

2nd October:	 	 	 	 John Wright & Ashleigh Redmond

15th October:		 	 	 Richard Hemming & Rebecca Greenwood

BAPTISMS:  We welcome into our parish community:

	 	 18th September:	 Cicily Hulme

	 	 19th September:  Oscar Riley

	 	 24th September:  Nellie Clark

	 	 26th September:  Charlotte Kenny

CAFOD:  Family Fast Day is on 1st October.  CAFOD has 
launched a campaign of prayer and action in relation to the Climate 
Change Conference COP 26 in Glasgow in November.  All details at 
the church door.  There will be a short talk by Paul Delamere at 
Mass next week about CAFOD’s work. 

LIVE-STREAMING:  We are hoping to extend the provision in 
the near future so more occasions can be accessed at home for 
those who cannot attend church.  The 10.30am Mass on Sundays will 
continue unless otherwise notified. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION:  This will be celebrated by Year 5 
children in the Spring of 2022.  Meanwhile a programme of 
preparation will take place including the celebration of First 
Reconciliation on 9th December. 

REMINDER - CONFIRMATIONS:  Preparation meetings will be 
held at St Helen’s parish Centre in the coming weeks.

QUARANT’ORE:  This will be on the 10th/11th. October.  People 
will be invited to sign up for Watching and Prayer. 

PARISH CLUB:  The Club is now out of use for parish events. 
Remedial and structural work is needed if it is to be brought back 
into use for social and parochial occasions.  This will require a lot of 
money and fundraising. 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS:  See notices in church regarding a 
Pilgrimage to Knock and ‘Crosby Nativity Play.’  If you wish to take 
part in the play or help please see Fr. John 


